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Frederick P. Wells

Subject: FW: Scoping Session comments

From: Theresa Budich [mailto:theresa.budich@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2014 9:24 PM 
To: tim@timmillerassociates.com
Subject: Scoping Session comments 

I would like the following comments admitted to the official record regarding the proposed Annexation of 164 acres from the town of 
Monroe into the village of Kiryas Joel 

The original proposed annexation of 507 acres (filed January, 2014)from the town of Monroe into the village of Kiryas Joel must be 
considered null and void.  The original duly sworn petition has been completely altered and can longer be in effect. 

If this annexation is approved the Town of Monroe will have to replace the 164 acres of URM (Urban Residential Multi family) that is 
given to the VIllage of Kiryas Joel.   The only place to accomplish this is to take land on Larkin drive.  Larkin Drive is zoned
commercial.  This type of zoning brings much needed revenue, employment opportunities and tax dollars ( rateables) to our 
community and school district.  It would be a double disadvantage to our community.  We would lose tax revenue from business that
do not add children to our school district   There is a potential for 32 dwellings per acre. 

Theresa Budich
165 Conklin Rd 
Monroe, NY  10950 
845-774-5514 


